DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Becca Butler



06 September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

The year 3/4 team would like to welcome your child back to school and take the opportunity to say we are all looking forward to an exciting and productive Autumn Term.

As part of this term, you will recall, we have booked a theatre visit to see the production of Hans Christian Anderson's 'The Snow Queen' at the Old Rep, Birmingham on Friday 6^{th} December. The deposit has now been paid and the coaches booked.

In order to cover the remaining ticket and transport costs, a voluntary contribution of £13.50 is now necessary (this represents the balance of visit). We must point out that if we do not receive adequate funding to cover costs, we will have to cancel this trip. Please see overleaf for further information.

All other details and information remain the same as per the original letter sent home in the Summer term.

Please complete and return the tear-off slip by Friday 20th September with the voluntary balance of £13.50

Many thanks,

K. Rankin-MC Cabe

Mrs. K. Rankin-McCabe (Deputy Head Teacher)

	Year	3/4 visit	t to	Old	Birmingham	Rep	- date	6 th	Decemb	<u>er 2019</u>	
Name of Child:					-				Class: .		

- I give permission for my child to attend the above visit.
- I enclose a voluntary contribution of £13.50 (the balance) cheque/cash
- My child is entitled to a free school meal and I wish for the school to provide a packed lunch.
 YES/NO*
- I have a current T&W DBS and can help on the trip if required. YES/NO*
- Known medical concerns/allergies

(*) please delete as necessary

Signed:Date:	***************************************
--------------	---





